5.9 (ak)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Christian Heritage Month

From: Ruth Dunlop

Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 10:58 AM
To: Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Christian Heritage Month

Esther,

We fully support your desire to have the City of Hamilton designate December as “Christian Heritage Month.”
Thank you for your efforts and praying the initiative will be passed and implemented soon.

Praying for you as you serve the City of Hamilton.

Blessings,

Brian Dunlop
Ruth Dunlop



